To the Ysmael Villegas Community Center,

THANK YOU!!!I To all the staff and camp leaders that make the Splash Camp happen
every year. The Jimenez family would like to thank each and one of you for all the great
energy and passion, also for the big hearts and the devotion that you guys’ place in each
day with the kids. It shows within my son Matthew ever day. | am truly blessed that
Matthew has a place to go and meet new friends. He learns so much each day. He is
always so excited to be a part of this group. Not to leave out the lifeguards that teach
the swim class You Guys are so AMAZING!! It has been a big accomplishment for
Matthew to learn how to jump off the diving bored. Thank you for all your dedication!

Thank you!!
From the Jimenez Family



